
PO Box 535 • Rigby, ID 83442 • 208-745-0834

 
Northwest Power Services, Inc. 

Filed Electronically

January 6, 2006

Ms. Magalie R. Salas, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, NE
Washington, DC     20426

Re: Chester Diversion Hydroelectric Project, FERC Project # 11879

Dear Ms. Salas,

This letter is to submit additional information in response to your January 6, 2006 phone call by Ms.
Emily Carter. This information contains a copy of the Water Quality Certification issued by the State
of Idaho Department of Environmental Quality on May 24, 2005.

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me at 208.745.0834
or e-mail at bsmith@nwpwrservices.com.

Sincerely,

NORTHWEST POWER SERVICES, INC.

Brent L. Smith
President




